
 
 

Food Management and Trading Company Limited 
Bhadrakaliplaza , Kathmandu, Nepal 

Notice on extension of bid submission period 
Date of publication: September 1 , 2020 

 

This is to notify that due to PPMO e-GP website:www.bolpatra.gov.np/egp system 
down, Food Management and Trading Company Limited, Bhadrakaliplaza, Kathmandu, 
Nepal was not able to upload the bidding document. Therefore, the bid submission 
period has been extended by 11 days upto 15th October 2020 to the invitation for 
Bids for the Procurement of Supply and Delivery of White Crystal Cane Sugar (all 
packages), IFB No. FMTCL/G/ICB/01/077/078 published on August 20, 2020 in the 
daily "The Rising Nepal" newspaper. For detail information please visit 
www.bolpatra.gov.np/egp and download the bidding documents. 
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